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Please	ensure	your	child	has	a	change	of	clothes	
in	their	school	bag.		

Please	provide	your	child	with	a	long	sleeve	top	
to	wear	if	they	feel	cold.		

	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	
	

Reminders	

At	home	
We	have	been	exploring	the	story	‘Brown	bear,	brown	bear	

what	do	you	see?’	The	book	was	written	and	illustrated	by	Eric	
Carle.	He	is	an	amazing	artist	and	the	children	have	thoroughly	
enjoyed	creating	the	characters	in	the	book	to	display	in	our	
classrooms.	Why	not	create	an	art	piece	with	your	child	in	the	
style	of	Eric	Carle.	Talk	about	the	colours	and	shapes	they	have	
used	and	discuss	their	picture	with	them.	By	modelling	the	

way	things	are	done	children	imitate	and	learn	and	in	turn	will	
develop	their	own	thoughts	and	ideas.	Please	send	in	the	
pictures	once	they	are	done	so	that	the	children	can	share	

their	creations.	
https://theeducatorsspinonit.com/2012/06/join-fun-with-eric-

carle.html	
	

	
	

Next	week		
we	are	continuing	to:	

	
• Listen	to	sounds.	
• Retell	the	story	of	Goldilocks	and	the	

Three	bears.	
• Look	at	colours	and	textures	through	

the	book	‘Brown	bear,	brown	bear	
what	do	you	see?	

• Explore	the	5	senses.		
• Count	objects	to	5	through	number	

songs.	
	

	

Top	tip:	
Creativity	is	a	very	important	part	of	a	child’s	development.	This	article	talks	about	how	you	can	foster	creativity	in	

your	child.	
http://raisingchildren.net.au/articles/creative_arts_preschoolers.html	

		

Some	exceptional	pattern	building	going	on	this	
week	using	natural	resources.		


